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The Village of Queen Charlotte has announced that it will be working with the Provincial 
Government to return the name Queen Charlotte and restore the ancestral Haida name 
– the Village of Daajing Giids.  
 
Northern Savings’ President & CEO, Stefan Delloch, was honoured to be able to attend 
the Council meeting in May to witness the unanimous approval of the name restoration. 
“While the process to officially restore the name with the Province will take some time to 
complete, Northern Savings has already begun the review of our own materials that will 
need to be modified,” said Stefan Delloch.  
 
Members may start to notice adjustments on Northern Savings’ website and other 
materials – where it previously indicated “Queen Charlotte” it will now say “Daajing 
Giids”.  
 
 
About Northern Savings Credit Union 
Northern Savings has been part of the financial co-operative movement since 1940, 
operating on the traditional unceded lands of the Haida people and the traditional 
territories of the Tsimshian Nation. Guided by its mission and vision statements, 
Northern Savings is committed to improving the financial health of more than 15,000 
member-owners and building sustainable Northern communities.   
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